
ATTENTION 

ROAD USERS 
Work is planned this summer to replace the 

bearing timbers on the Fourbay Bridge. 

Bridge work is expected to begin on: 

and is expected to continue for the month of 

August, 2024. Expect this bridge to be          

impassable while work is being completed. 

August 1, 2024 

For more information, please contact NFMC at: 

807-229-8118 


